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HARNESS RACING - IMPLEMENTATION OF ONTRACK STEWARDS PORTAL 

Office of Racing Integrity (ORI) is committed to the delivery of improved race meeting procedures 
through emerging technologies, with Ontrack being introduced for Harness racing in Tasmania. 

Ontrack is a dedicated Harness racetrack operations and integrity tool used by Stewards for check-ins, 
paperless swabbing and parade ring scanning and has been successfully used by Harness Racing 
Victoria for the past 18 months.  The system will provide efficiencies in operations with streamlined 
access to real time information and automated checks and notifications. 

The OnTrack portal will be implemented by ORI stewards from Friday, 15 November at the TTC 
meeting in Hobart. 

To assist with the implementation of this system, please ensure that your contact details, including 
email address, are correct and up to date in HarnessWeb. 

For easy check-in, if you can access HarnessWeb on your phone and you are a licensed person, you 
will be able to access digital identification which has a QR code for scanning purposes. 

Thank you for your assistance for the smooth delivery of Ontrack to harness racing in Tasmania. 

 

-  ends  - 

 

Further Information 
Contact:  Director of Racing 
(03) 6777 1900 
 

  


